
 

Dear Parents 

Tomorrow,10/04/2021 will be a regular school day for offline students for classes 1 

to 8. Dear Parents As per the government guidelines the school will remain off till 

April 30 due to growing Corona cases. Online classes will continue as before. All 

the kids are requested to join the online classes. New time table will be shared soon 

by your respective class incharge. 


